
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
13th November 2023 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 

RE: Library Visits 
  
This half term we are extremely excited to begin our visits to our EYFS 
Library!  
 
The children will have the opportunity to visit the library and choose a book 
to take home and share with their family. In your reading folder you will 
find your child’s chosen story along with a book to draw a picture about the 
story and for parents/carers to write their responses to the reading prompts. 
 
Please return your library book and folder every Friday so that we can 
update our class Reading Rainbow with the children and celebrate their 
hard work. The children will have the opportunity to share their book and 
folder with their Key Worker so that they can move through the rainbow 
colours until they reach the pot of gold. When they reach the pot of gold 
they will receive a certificate.   
  
Thank you for your support, 
  
The Nursery Team 
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